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“I called you by your name, you are mine.” Isaiah 43 

Happy Mother’s Day! I hope you all have a relaxing day on Sunday! The KM Mother’s Day supplement featuring lovingly drawn 
pictures and thoughtful hand-written messages from children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 is now available to purchase.  

We will be displaying lost property out on the playground on Monday and Friday. Please look for your child’s belongings.  

Year R Class of the Week  

Well done Year R for their wonderful first class assembly! 

The children spoke, sang and danced beautifully linked to the 

story—Guess How Much I Love You! 

Class Attendance 2021/22 

Year R  Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

91% 100% 90% 91% 92% 79% 90% 

New Trim Trail  
 

 

 

 

 

We are delighted that the children were able to start 
using the new trim trail today.  

Mrs Burns and I met with members of the School Council 

to discuss the safe use of the equipment and agree 

conduct for the children to follow, to keep them safe 
and happy whilst having fun on the new trim trail.   

Book Fair 
We will be holding a Scholastic Book Fair on the 

Playground (weather permitting) on Monday 28th March 

to Thursday 31st March.  The children may bring in 

money (labelled with their name) if they wish to purchase 

a book during school time. The commission raised is used 

to purchase books for our school library and book 

corners.  

Summer Uniform  

When we return in Term 5 (Tuesday 19th April) the children will wear 

their ‘summer’ uniform of yellow summer school dresses, yellow polo shirt 
and grey trousers, shorts or skirt.  

With our changeable weather, the winter uniform can also be worn during Term 5.  

In Term 6 we ask that all children wear the ‘summer’ uniform. Thank you  

Drama Workshops 

This week Year 3 and Year 6 had lots of 

fun taking part in drama workshops, 

“Lost in Wonderland” and “The Not So 

Big Bad Wolf”. They 

took on the roles of 
different 

characters whilst working in groups to 

act out scenes.  



Birthdays  
Johnathan  age 6 

Eliana age 5 

Louie age 8 

Luca age 8 

Dates for your diary 
28 March to 31 March Book Fair after school 

29 March— Easter Reflection 2.30pm 

31 March— Easter Reflection 2.30pm  

31 March—2nd instalment deposit due for Year 6 residential trip  

1 April— Year 5 Assembly 2.30pm  

1 April—Last day of Term 4 

4 April to 18 April— Easter Holiday break 

19 April—start of Term 5 

13 May— final balance due for Year 6 residential trip  

20 May—Year 1 Class assembly 2.30pm 

24 May—Year 6 Leavers Photograph  

27 May—Last Day of Term 5 

Week beginning 30 May—Half Term break 

6 June—INSET day children not in school  

7 June—Start of Term 6 

11 June—Holy Communion Mass in the Church 11am 

18 June—Holy Communion Mass in the Church 11am  

20 June—RNLI whole school assembly   

24 June—Year 3 Assembly 

4 July—Bank Holiday (in lieu of Queen’s Platinum Jubilee) Children not in 
school 

8 July—Year 4 Assembly  

13 to 15 July— Year 6 Residential Trip  

21 July—Last day of academic Year, Leavers Mass and Year 6 Assembly  

22 July—INSET day children not in school  

Buster Book Club 

Year 3 

Mathlete of the Week  
Year R   Eliana 

Year 1   Amelia  

Year 2   Sasha 

Year 3   Thomas 

Year 4   Ayden 

Year 5   Michael  

Year 6   Rachel 

WOW 

Year 6 

     St. Patrick 

8837 

   St. George 

8214 

St. Andrew  

8950 

St. David  

8282 

Book of Excellence  

The following children received their sticker    
during our assembly this morning.  

Year R  The whole class for their hard work on 

 their wonderful assembly. 

Year 1  Sophia and Leo 

Year 2  Elizah and Tomisin 

Year 3  Nishka and Teddy 

Year 4  Maia and Max 

Year 5  Maizie and Max 

Year 6  Gracie and Emmanuella 

House Points 

Lunchtime Supervisors Award  

Year R  Emi 

Year 1  Samson 

Year 2  Isabella 

Year 3  William 

Year 4  Joshua 

Year 5  Lily 

Year 6  Theo 

CAFOD Ukraine  

Humanitarian Appeal  

Thank you to all those who donated; together 

we have raised £189 to help local experts in Ukraine to provide 

food, water, healthcare, shelter and clothing. 

World Autism Acceptance Week  

Next week is World Autism Acceptance Week and the children will 

be learning how Autism affects people in many 

ways and how a person with Autism may 

experience the World differently. 

http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwjYzp76l9neAhUQExoKHX1ID9kQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.redriff.southwark.sch.uk%2Fmathletics%2F112940.html&psig=AOvVaw22owcxH4K6YPCb-RPfK5cV&ust=154246709211
http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwiupNDugP3hAhWL4YUKHc96CmEQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.google.co.uk%2Furl%3Fsa%3Di%26rct%3Dj%26q%3D%26esrc%3Ds%26source%3Dimages%26cd%3D%26ved%3D%26url%3Dhtt
https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&ved=2ahUKEwjPiqmVz8vkAhVKDmMBHQaWCFQQjRx6BAgBEAQ&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.patheos.com%2Fblogs%2Fdeaconsbench%2F2019%2F03%2Fst-patrick-son-of-a-deacon-2%2F&psig=AOvVaw0N5SYTdmS7Dy3YCBDjnWaK&
https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&ved=2ahUKEwjWma7D3svkAhUIDmMBHSfIC30QjRx6BAgBEAQ&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.open.edu%2Fopenlearn%2Fhistory-the-arts%2Fculture%2Freligious-studies%2Fthe-life-saint-david&psig=AOvVaw1yHmdJrsm_Y
https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&ved=2ahUKEwjqtNrR3svkAhXzAWMBHe8SDosQjRx6BAgBEAQ&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.historyscotland.com%2Farticles%2Ffeatures%2Fa-history-of-st-andrew-patron-saint-of-scotland&psig=AOvVaw3LBChShooqY_

